Change from Key Repo Rate to
Key Rate

The Key Repo Rate (KRR) will be replaced by the Key Rate as the reference rate
effective on 16 January 2023 following the change in monetary framework of the
Bank of Mauritius.

All facilities you hold with us linked to KRR will henceforth be indexed with the Key
Rate.

For now, there is no change to the interest rate you are being charged as the Key
Rate percentage has not changed.

For any information, please:

+ talk to a branch representative
+ contact your Relationship Manager

¢ contact us
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